
Mussey Township 

Special Meeting 

May 11, 2022 

 

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Lauwers at 7:06 p.m.  Michael Lauwers 

(Supervisor), Sheila McDonald (Clerk), Deborah Lewis (Treasurer), Bruce Downey (Trustee) 

and Monica Standel (Trustee) were present.  

 

Discussion was held on how the township will be spending the ARPA money.  It was discussed 

to purchase windows for the township hall at a cost of $3900.  A cemetery wall for cremation 

was discussed for the Capac Cemetery.  It was also discussed to contract with Wideband Group 

LLC to do a broadband study in Mussey Township at a cost of $47,000.  Another idea was 

putting lights along the walking path at the soccer fields. 

 

A motion was made by McDonald and supported by Downey to adjourn the meeting at 7:26 

p.m. 

 

Sheila McDonald 

Clerk 


